OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE: EAST KHASI HILLS: SHILLONG.

ADVISORY

With many complaints time and again on theft of money from account by Callers over phone
posing as SBI ATM Official, in the City and the District of East Khasi Hills asking for ATM Card
and ask them for their ATM Card Number and Pin on the pretext that the account of customers
will not be operational. Once these Numbers are divulged to these fraudsters the money from

the account is debited immediately.

; Despite several such advisories people are divulging their ATM details to such
f=udsters In this connection the general public are once again cautioned not to disclose ATM

Pin and number to such Callers.

Sd/- Shri Vivek Syiem, MPS.,
Superintendent of Police(City),
East Khasi Hills, Shillong.

Memo No. EKH/DCRB/PRESS-RELEASE/ — A Dated Shillong the 9" February 2015.
Copy to :-
The Editor of all Local Dailies for favour of information and with a request to give wide publicity.
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Superintendent of Police(City),
East Khasi Hills, Shillong.




